
 

 
 

PADDOCK                                                                   INFORMATION 1 | 18 March 2024 

GP OF PORTUGAL | FAFE 

 

Dear riders, teams,  
 
On behalf of Prime Stadium and the 2024 Paulo Duarte FIM EnduroGP World Championship, 
we would like to welcome you, for the new season. 
 
For the 1st race of the season, GP of Portugal in Fafe, the paddock will open exceptionally on 
Wednesday, April 3th, at  4PM. This is an extraordinary measure due to a Local Fair that occurs 
on Wednesday morning where the paddock will be.  
 
However, everything is ready to welcome you. 
There will be 3 Waiting Areas available from Monday morning: 
• Waiting Area 1 - https://maps.app.goo.gl/gMK9HjNtoSr9apbv6 
• Waiting Area 2 - https://maps.app.goo.gl/FWTQN5BdVRHEs7gZ7 
• Waiting Area 3 - https://maps.app.goo.gl/ANkuRgBphYjxakKx9 
IT WILL NOT BE PROVIDED ANY WATER OR ELECTRICITY. 
 
Paddock A & B will open on Wednesday, April 3th at 4PM: 
• Paddock A - https://maps.app.goo.gl/iNGM83dv49z16fZGA 
• Paddock B - https://maps.app.goo.gl/GpSTRqUKhxBfQjxH9 
You can find all information’s, and GPS locations on the EnduroGP website: 
https://www.endurogp.com/r1-2024-gp-of-portugal/ 
 
If you have any questions feel free to contact us.  
At all other GP’s, the Paddock will open on Wednesday 12.00 noon, and the Teams shall park 
in the place indicated by PRIME STADIUM Paddock Manager. 
 
Thank you and we wish you a great season. 
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